MINUTES OF MEETING OF ZONING BOARD

OCTOBER 24, 1947

BOOK 7

PAGE 390

PRESENT: R. W. Madry, Mayor

A. W. Hobbs B. S. Thompson A. C. Pickard

G. W. Ray, Town Manager

The meeting was called by Mayor Madry to consider the request of Willie Markham for permission to construct additional buildings on the back of his lot on West Rosemary Street, known as the Markham Homeplace. A second request was that of Mr. J. B. Goldston for permission to construct a duplex apartment at the northeast intersection of Columbia and Rosemary Streets, the building to be constructed back of the Goldston Dwelling house fronting on Rosemary Street and back of the new express company building fronting on Columbia Street and also owned by Mr. Goldston.

Upon motion of Mr. Hobbs, seconded by Mr. Thompson and unanimously passed, the request of Mr. Markham was approved subject to his building a driveway from Rosemary Street by the proposed cottages, said driveway to be a minimum of twenty feet in width, and that all buildings meet the required setbacks.

Upon motion of Mr. Hobbs, seconded by Mr. Thompson, the request of Mr. Goldston was approved subject to all required setbacks.

It was the opinion of the Zoning Board that neither of these matters was in conflict with the present zoning ordinances.

Upon motion duly made and carried, the meeting adjourned.